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Dec. 24 – 7:00 p.m. – Christmas Eve Worship Service. 

Please note the change in time

Christmas Project:   Maternal Health and Wellness
For over 70 years, PWS&D has been working with partners overseas and Canadians here at home to make positive changes in our global 
village. PWS&D has a wide variety of programs that work to help communities overcome poverty, recover from emergency situations and 
provide new futures of hope for vulnerable people.

PWS&D works with churches and organizations seeking to transform their communities by promoting justice, peace and the integrity of 
creation. PWS&D supports people and communities according to their need and regardless of faith.

With the generous support of Presbyterians in Canada we are working with local partners around the world to address the root causes of 
poverty and create new futures of hope and opportunity through programs addressing:  Maternal Health

Improvements in preventive and care-seeking behaviours to reduce maternal mortality in rural Africa depend on the knowledge and attitudes 
of women and communities. Surveys have indicated a poor awareness of maternal health problems by individual women, hence the need for 
your support.  Education and knowledge is powerful tool in helping increase good maternal health.

Special envelopes for this cause are available at the back and side entrances of the church.
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